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Bruins to the end  

Continued on Page 5 

Here are 28 of the 44 members of DePadua High Schoolõs  junior 

class as they appeared in the 1967 DePaduan. See the rest of 

the class on Page 5. 

 By Richard J. 
Pufall  

Museum Manager 

     
   Do you remember    
DePadua High Schoolôs 
graduating Class of 
1968? Well, if you do, 
your memory has be-
come more inventive 
than accurate over these 
50 years. 
   You see, there was no 
DePadua Class of ô68. 
Those 44 lads and lass-
es never made it to the 
finish line with that 
venerable old Catholic 
high school. 
   The DePadua Bruins, 
born in 1928, graduated 
their last class in the 
spring of 1967. Those 
cheers of ñRah, rah, 
Red and White, rah for          
DePadua High!ò have 
been gone for a half 
century. 
   Ashland seemed like  

DePadua 

left them  

a year shy  

of finish 



Mission 

Statement  

 

The Ashland Historical 

Society, a non -profit 

volunteer organization 

promotes the 

appreciation of local 

history and pride of 

community through a 

visual connection to the 

past by collecting and 

preserving 

memorabilia and 

artifacts, stories and 

traditions and by 

functioning as an 

educational resource.  
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Ashland Historical Society 

Board of Directors 
 

Tory Stroshane, President 

 

Elizabeth Preston, Vice Pres. 

 

Barbara Suminski, Treasurer 

 

Amy Tromberg, Secretary 

 

Jan Cameron 

 

Jeff Cate 

 

Joan Haukaas 

 

Bob Klamerus 

 

Rita Kovach 

 

Ed Monroe 

 

Sam Solberg 

 

Museum Manager 
 

Richard J. Pufall 

Thanks to our loyal members, 

we continue to make history 

N 
early 18 months ago, the Ashland 
Historical Society Board and our 
museum manager, Richard 
Pufall, took a huge leap of faith 

when we made the decision to move to the 
historic Appleyard building at 216 Main 
Street West. We have received numerous 
compliments on how bright and attractive 
the new site is.  
   The credit for our success at this wonder-
ful location is 
split between 
the board and 
our manager, 
our landlord 
Scott Clark, 
who has been 
a great help 
and support to 
us; our loyal 
volunteers, the 
city of Ash-
land and most 
of all to you, 
our members, 
who have 
stepped up to 
help with 
memberships, 
donations and 
memorials.  
   The city sup-
plements our rent and we wouldnôt be able 
to stay in our building without that mone-
tary help. We are grateful for their support. 
We were fortunate to receive a grant from 
the Ashland Foundation that enabled us to 
improve our technology equipment. Our gift 
shop helps to supplement our income, as 
well, and also the fundraisers we hold 
throughout the year. 
   We work hard to manage our resources 
and funds, but again, it is the loyal members 
who have helped us to establish our new site 
and maintain it. So thank you and please 
stop in often to visit the museum. 

If you canôt stop in, then be sure to visit us 
on our Facebook page and our website.  

  Chili Feed draws a crowd 
   We held a Chili Feed fundraiser on Febru-
ary 15 to coincide with the downtown stores 
being open until 8 p.m. on the third Thurs-
day of every month. The event drew more 
than 70 visitors to the museum. A donated 
door prize and music from the jukebox as 
well as great tasting chili made it a special 

night. Many 
thanks to 
George Ry-
dberg, Kwik 
Trip, Breakwa-
ter Restaurant, 
Trivent Finan-
cial and our 
volunteers for 
their donations 
which made 
the event pos-
sible. 

   Roll ôem! 
   Our newest 
display in the 
museum is on 
the theaters of 
Ashland with a 
special section 
on the film     
A Simple Plan 

which was filmed here in 1998. The items 
for that part of the display were lent to us by 
Jon Huybrecht.  

                        On display 
    Recent additions on display are two shad-
ow boxes with Ashland memorabilia. The 
items came from donations from several 
folks. 

                      Tavern time 
   Our Northland College intern, Siennah 
Schueller, is working on an exhibit of his-
toric Ashland taverns that will be done this 
spring. 

Presidentõs Corner 
 By Tory Stroshane 
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More than 70 guests attended the òChili Feedó fundraiser 

at the museum on February 15. 



 
 

 

Page 3  

Deadline for articles in the June Garland City Gazette: May 15, 2018 

At the Gift Shop  

Get your 2018 calendar!   

The popular Museum calendar for 2018 is still 
on sale. Ashlandôs history, a day at time, is 
bigger and better than ever. It sells for $10. 

These minia-
ture versions 
of a Lake Su-
perior light-
house were 
hand-carved 
from the wood 
of Ashlandôs 
old ore docks. 
They are on 
sale in the  
Museum Gift 
Shop for $15. 

A Lake Superior 
baseball-style 
cap boasts that 
the big lake is 
unsalted and 
shark free.  

It sells for $14 

 
Only at the AHS  
Museum will you 
find a T-shirt like 
this. This shirt, de-
picting the Ash-
land Breakwater 
Lighthouse, and 
many others, are 
made exclusively 
by Museum board 
member Jeff Cate. 
They sell for $12. 
  

Let us make it your way! If there is a historic Ashland scene you would 
like on a T-shirt or sweatshirt, let us know and weôll make it especially 
for you in your size and color. 

Delicious 
Wisconsin 
maple syr-
up is on 

sale in the 
Museum 
Gift Shop 
for $12. 


